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June 8, 2022 
 
Jeffrey E. Fisher 
PO Box 3273 

Edgartown, MA 02539 
 
RE: Building Code Enforcement Official Certification 
 Cert#: BO-2046(22-06-2046) 
 
Dear Jeffrey: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that on June 7, 2022 the Board of Building Regulations and 
Standards through its Building Official Certification Committee has voted to approve your 
application for certification as a Local Inspector. Please find your certificate in verification, 
enclosed.  On behalf of the Board and the Committee, we offer congratulations on your 
certification.  
 
Also enclosed, please find a copy of 780 CMR R7, the Rules and Regulations for the Certification 
of Inspectors of Buildings, Building Commissioners and Local Inspectors and a copy of the 
Building Official Certification Committee’s Policy for Maintenance of Certification Status.  Please 
take the time to read each document carefully, since each contains information essential to 
your continued certification.  
 
It is your responsibility as a certified building code enforcement official to maintain said 
certification by attaining at least forty-five (45) hours of acceptable continuing education credit 
for each three (3) year period according to 780 CMR R7.3.1. Continuing education 
requirements.  
 
We thank you for your interest in the certification program, and wish you much success in all 
future endeavors. 

 
Very truly yours; 
BUILDING OFFICIAL CERTIFICATION COMMITTEE 

 

 

Kimberly Spencer 
Program Coordinator 
 


